
To the Senate Community Affairs Committee, 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to put forward a submission on the Truth in Labelling (Palm 
Oil) Bill 2009. 
 
As a consumer I have the right to know if palm oil is in the food products I buy. It's for 
this reason that I ask you to support this Bill to have palm oil labelled. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Kevin Temple 
 

 


